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Thank you, Mr. President,

My delegation warmly welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Qatar for their presentation.

Indonesia appreciates the implementation of new legislation which promotes and protects the rights of domestic workers, in case of violations of law or contract, or of abuse.

Indonesia also welcomes Qatar’s continued efforts in developing strategies and policies to achieve its 2013 Visions through the implementation of the Second National Development Strategy 2018–2022.

In line with these encouraging developments, Indonesia recommends Qatar the following:

(1) Reconsider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families to follow up various progresses in its national legislations.
(2) Continue advancing the rights and the work condition of migrant workers, including by enhancing collaboration with sending countries. 
(3) Strengthen its legal frameworks and their implementations to end practices that expose migrant workers, particularly female migrant workers, to abuse and exploitation while ensuring justice for victims. 

We wish the Government of Qatar a successful review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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